
From: Hebdon,Lance [mailto:lance.hebdon@idfg.idaho.gov]  
Sent: Friday, January 27, 2012 7:23 AM 
To: Tom Iverson; Jann Eckman 
Subject: 2012 contract 

 
Jann and Tom- 
We’ve discussed providing some funds to CBFWA to help cover some of the costs of facilitation of 
regional forums. The line item in our draft budget to BPA for 2012 is currently $5,000.  I would anticipate 
this being paid in a lump sum billed for facilitation services or similar mechanism.  There may be some 
flexibility in our contribution depending on the annual expected workload and contributions from other 
parties.   
 
Hope your Friday is going well, 
Lance 
 

Lance Hebdon 

Coordinator 

Wild Salmon and Steelhead Monitoring Program 

Idaho Department of Fish and Game 

208-287-2711 
lance.hebdon@idfg.idaho.gov 
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